
ALTERNATE CHAIR REPORT 
HAWAII AREA 17 

Inform the Delegate Assembly 
April 12, 2015 

 
 
Aloha and welcome Panel 65 trusted servants, 
 
It’s a great honor to serve Area 17 as the Alternate Chair.   It truly continues to be a learning experience during these first 
two months trying to figure out what this new service position includes.  I continue to try and fiigure out what I should be 
doing and asking for help.   
 
Since the Orientation Assembly and according to the Structures and Guidelines relating to the alternate area chair’s 
responsibilities, I have… 

• Attended the Annual Hawaii Convention Steering Committee meetings 
• Attended the Oahu Intergroup Meetings 
• Assist with supporting the coordination and planning of upcoming Area assemblies and committee meetings: 

o Inform the Delegate Assembly:  Mahalo to the No Ka Oi District 5 for hosting this great assembly.  
 
o June 6th Committee meeting: hosted by the Puna District is June 6th and will be in Hilo.  Online 

registration for this event will open after the Inform the Delegate Assembly.  Please register as soon as you 
can.  This helps the hosting district to prepare and plan for our arrival including making arrangements for 
transportation and homestay.  Homestay is available for Friday evening if needed. 

 
o Budget Assembly: October 3 & 4, 2015.   The budget assembly will be held at the Sunset Community 

Center on the beautiful north shore of Oahu.  Please keep this in mind.  Travel to the assembly from 
Honolulu or Kaneohe is a hour drive.   

 
Registration flyers are available on the table outside or please see Bogey P, DCM.   We will be voting on 
the 2016 budget along with other exciting business.   To assist with a smooth assembly, we encourage all 
the GSRs, DCMs, Standing Committee Chairs and Officers to send in their registration forms as soon as 
possible.  There is no online registration available for assemblies.   Registering early benefits all of us.  (1) 
Helps the hosting district plan and prepare for us, (2) registration fees support the expenses related to the 
assembly, and (3) booking travel earlier than later is prudent. Assemblies do not have online registration, 
you must print out the registration form and send it in with your check.  You may contact transportation and 
homestay via email.  These email addresses and a phone number to the assembly coordinator is listed on 
the flyer.   

 
I look forward to continue to grow in the fellowship. 
 
In love and service, 
 
 
Kunane Dreier 
Area Alt. Chair 
Panel 65  


